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November 07, 2022

To The Energy Board of Ontario 
Aka OEB
Concerning EB-2022-0194

As a person living in Ontario and an Enbridge customer,  I have a huge problem with
costs associated with the Greenhouse Gas Pollution act that Enbridge should pay are
being put onto the consumer.  This completely unfair.

I think Enbridge is out of touch with the reality facing many Ontarians and Canadians
today.  The price of rent, grocery and transportation have all gone up while wages have
stalled.  

Enbridge’s profit in 2021 was $47.07 billion dollars, an increase of nearly 8 billion
Canadian dollars from the year before.  

Enbridge should pay for the Greenhouse Gas pollution act.  Not the residents of
Ontario.  They pollute and we pay.  This is complete nonsense on their part and the
application to
Increase costs in April 2023 should not be approved.

Brian McClure 
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